
 

 

Rebuilding Public Education           NSW Department of Education 

NSW Public Schools   
School holiday works notification - Summer | 2024/25   
 

Email: schoolinfrastructure@det.nsw.edu.au  
Phone: 1300 482 651  
www.schoolinfrastructure.nsw.gov.au   

We regularly inspect and maintain schools to ensure the safety and wellbeing of our school 
communities. 

The school holidays are the ideal time for a lot of maintenance and project work to take place 
across the state without disrupting learning. 

This notification is to let you know about work taking place at your school during the Summer 
School Holidays. This period may include from the end of the school day on Friday 20 
December 2024 up to the first day of Term 1 Friday 31 January 2025 (Eastern region) or Friday 
7 February 2025 (Western region). 

Planned work at some schools may involve working with hazardous materials such as 
asbestos or lead and may include taking samples, removing materials or remediation.  

Work may also include large scale building remediation alongside scheduled maintenance and 
repairs.  

For more information, please the listing for your school on our school holidays webpage. 
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	We regularly inspect and maintain schools to ensure the safety and wellbeing of our school communities.

